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This Week at Giants Neck Beach
May 6, 2024

Upcoming Meetings/Events

Please take note of several upcoming meetings:

May 10 - BOG Special Meeting (Budget and By-Laws) 6 pm
May 26 - GNBA Special Meeting (Budget Information Session) 9 am
June 6 - BOG Regular Meeting 6:30 pm
June 15 - GNBA Annual Meeting 9 am

News

Pickleball Update
In April, the BOG voted to mandate the use of quiet paddles and quiet balls.
Eight paddles outfitted with mufflers are available for use at the court. For those
interested in purchasing your own paddles, the suggestion is the OWL paddle
which has proven to be the quietest and is recommended by the US Pickleball
Association.

All play (tennis, pickleball, and basketball) must be scheduled through
SKEDDA. When making your reservation, you will be asked to agree to use
quiet paddles and balls and maintain appropriate decorum while playing.

Nominating Committee
The BOG needs 2 individuals for the Nominating Committee. Please email Paul
Formica as soon as possible if you are interested in participating on this
committee.

Website Manager at <website.gnba@gmail.com>
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Long-Term Planning Committee
Two association members have volunteered for this committee, but we are still
in need of individuals to think about our association and the impact of climate
change on the community in the future. Please email Paul Formica as soon as
possible if you would like to be a part of this very important discussion.

Budget Committee
The Budget Committee is still in need of a chair. If you have expertise in this
area, please consider stepping forward to fill this critical vacancy.
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